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      May 29, 2025 

 

NOTICE: Sidewalk Construction on Lincoln Avenue  

 

Beginning Monday, June 2 (weather permitting), sidewalk construction and repairs will take place 

on Lincoln Avenue, just south of the John Williams Blvd roundabout to 14th St in Bedford. 

 

• Work will primarily impact the northbound lane of Lincoln Avenue. 

• Lane restrictions may be in place—drivers are urged to proceed with caution in the area. 

• Work is estimated to last through June 30, 2025. 

 

Please avoid this area if possible 

Be patient, cautious and aware of workers and equipment in this area 

Put your residential trash out as usual  

The postal service has been notified of these restrictions as well as all emergency personnel  

 

We apologize for the inconvenience and thank you for your patience as we work to improve 

pedestrian safety and infrastructure! 

 

If you have questions, contact David Flinn at dflinn@bedford.in.gov or 812-279-9222. 
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